
 

The Limestone Community High School Jazz Band Concert, Stompin’ at the 

Savoy will be held on Saturday March 10, 2018 in the Limestone Community 

High School Cafeteria. The evening will feature the Limestone Jazz Ensemble 

along with the jazz bands from Norwood Grade School and Monroe Grade 

School. Doors for this event will open at 5:30pm for our guests to view and start 

bidding on the silent auction items. Dinner will be served at 6:00pm with the 

concert beginning at 7:00pm.   

Please feel free to make bids between each group’s performance. We will 

also have a brief intermission for a delectable desert and final bids. Silent 

Auction winners will be announced at the conclusion of the night.   

Dinner will consist of: Spaghetti, salad, roll and butter and dessert. Drinks 

will include lemonade, tea, coffee and water. We will accept cash or check as 

form of payment for auction items. 

Please complete the ticket request form below and return by February 28, 

2018. One dollar from every ticket sold will go towards the students Charms 

account. Checks should be made out to LCHS Band Boosters. Tickets are $15.00.  

If you have any questions you may call Scott Jackson @ 309-472-8373 or email 

at vicepresident@limestonebands.com. 

Stompin’ At The Savoy LCHS Bands Fundraiser Dinner and Silent Auction Event 

Student Name _________________________________________________ 

Number of Tickets Sold ($15 each) *_________________________________ 

Cash ________ +  Checks ________Total Funds enclosed _______________ 

*Please return your order with payment to the band box and the tickets purchased will be distributed back to 
the student unless other arrangements are made.   

 

 

STOMPIN’ 

AT THE 

SAVOY  

COME SUPPORT THE LCHS BAND PROGRAMS  LISTEN TO SOME GREAT MUSIC, EAT AND BID ON 

SOME AWESOME ITEMS.  ALL PROCEEDS GO TO THE LCHS BAND PROGRAMS! 
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